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Dear parent/ carer, 

 

Last week 

 

Last week, we had a fantastic Saturday. Thank you to all the children for their 

enthusiastic participation in our sessions. There were some entertaining 

recordings in the radio station backed up by research on a range of 

sportspeople. We were treated to an amazing science show from Professor 

Whizzkid, followed by sessions in Pakeman’s new science lab. We learnt about 

the fire triangle and then about sublimation, through exciting experiments with 

dry ice. We are also very grateful to Sara who stepped in at short notice to lead 

singing sessions when our drumming workshop fell through. 

 

We were visited last week by governors of the Richard Reeves Foundation, 

who fund SHINE@Pakeman. We are extremely grateful for their support in 

enabling us to deliver SHINE and they were very impressed with the children’s 

attitude to learning.  

 

This week 

 

This week is our SHINE Olympics, which will be held in Tufnell Park playing fields from 10.30am-2.00pm. 

Activities will begin at 11.00am and the children will be back at school by 2:30pm. Parents are welcome to come 

along to support and lend a hand. Please call or text Hannah on 07717 211537 if you are interested in helping on 

Saturday.  

 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch and plenty of non-fizzy drink. Please ensure that your child is 

dressed appropriately for sports and that they bring a coat as well as sun cream. If possible, could you please try 

to dress your child in their team colours. These are: 

Olympians: yellow 

Spartans: red 

Athenians: blue 

We will meet at school as normal so please ensure your child arrives at 9.45am. All children must be brought to 

and collected from the school unless alternative arrangements are made with Hannah. 

 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  


